
I understand that a planning applicaƟon has been made to install a dormer window to 43 Twisdon 
road. This informaƟon was conveyed to m by a resident of Twisdon road. This property is to the rear 
of mine, 46 Chetwynd road, and therefore will overlook my house. 
 
I understand that planning applicaƟon noƟces have been aƩached to lamp posts in Twisdon road but 
not Chetwynd road. It is therefore unlikely that residents of neighbouring properƟes will be aware of 
this applicaƟon like me. This has happened before- to both houses in either side of No. 43. 
 
It is unacceptable that affected residents are unaware of these developments. It cannot be beyond 
Camden planning department to mail shot the (very few) houses neighbouring these properƟes. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Paul Irving 
46 Chetwynd road 
 


